

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 9th January 2025

## Year Four Multiplication Tables Check – Parent/Carer Meeting Wednesday, 22<sup>nd</sup> January 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As per the key dates shared in the autumn term and you may be aware, Year Four's multiplication check is fast approaching, and the Year Four children will be undertaking this throughout June (anytime between Monday, 2<sup>nd</sup> June and Friday, 19<sup>th</sup> June). These results will be formally recorded. Children have already been working hard at school and at home throughout the year to prepare for this, ensuring they are able to recall times tables up to 12x12 quickly and confidently.

We would like to invite you to an information session on **Wednesday**, 22<sup>nd</sup> **January** at 2.30pm. Please arrive at the main office to sign in and Miss. South will meet you. The slides from the presentation will be placed on the Year Four curriculum page on our website afterwards so that it is accessible to those who have other commitments during this time.

Miss. South, Mrs. Colby, and Miss. Gray will be present for this information session to answer any questions that you might have.

Thank you for your continued support with this.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. Katie South Assistant Headteacher

